
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB2287 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  12166 

 Author: Speaker Hilbert 

 Date: 1/31/2025 

 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 2287, as introduced, modifies the calculation for per-pupil expenditure by requiring the 

following expenses to be included: 

• Instructional costs related to career and technology education programs in comprehensive 

schools; and 

• Instructional costs related to concurrent classes that satisfy graduation requirements.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2287 in its current form modifies an existing process in a way that is not anticipated to result 

in additional costs to the administering agency.  HB 2287 in its current form is anticipated to 

have $0 impact on the State Budget and State Revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge, House Fiscal Director 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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